
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE (February 1, 2023) - Pittsburgh Regional 
Transit will host conversations with the community regarding two new 
potential development opportunities along the Martin Luther King Jr. East 
Busway. 

The meetings will focus on constructing a new transit station at Brushton 
Avenue in Homewood and moving the existing station in Wilkinsburg to a 
location closer to the borough’s business district. 

The first meeting will be held online from 11 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. on 
Wednesday, February 8. To participate, visit www.rideprt.org/boteb 

The second meeting will be held in-person from 4 to 7 p.m. on Thursday, 
February 9 at the Wilkinsburg Train Station located at 901 Hay Street. 
Attendees can arrive at any time to view and discuss the proposals with 
PRT staff. 

Those attending either meeting will have an opportunity to review and 
weigh in on two different design concepts for each station. 
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